
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
 
CAVENDISH ROAD, CARLTON – PROPOSED NEW ENFORCEABLE BUS STOP CLEARWAY 
STAGE 2 ADVERT 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd, working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council, proposes to relocate 
the bus stop pole at bus stop GE0043, approximately 72m south as per drawing number 
H/LB/5117/03, and propose an enforceable clearway at the relocated stop below.  
 
No Stopping at Any Time, except buses - 19m enforceable bus stop clearway 
 

• Cavendish Road, Carlton (GE0043) 
 
Further to the stage 1 consultation letter of 5th August 2025, the next stage of the consultation is to 
publicly advertise the scheme. The advert will be published online (linked via the QR code below) 
and notices will be fixed on site. An amended plan showing the extents of the proposed restrictions 
is attached (Drawing Number H/LB/5117/03) along with a copy of the site notice. The amendment 
refers to the slight repositioning of the raised boarding kerbs and bus stop clearway to move the stop 
further from a residential driveway.  
 
Any objections to the proposals, specifying the grounds on which they are made, should be sent in 
writing before 6th October 2025 using the e-mail or postal address at the bottom of the letter.  
 
Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. If you’d 
like to find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice: 
www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/    
 

 
Yours faithfully,        Please Scan QR Code 

        

Improvements Design Team 
Via East Midlands Ltd 
Tel: 0115 8040572 
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 

   

     

My ref: TP2550280 - GN38 /LB 

Date: 
 

8th September 2025 
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